Buy-A-Brick Fundraiser

Honoring the past and present while
building for the WSD future.

The donation minimum is $100.00 per brick..

Your name or organization will be engraved on a new brick and will
be part of the two-story high brick wall design in the new K-12 school.
The fund collected will be used to commission the “WSD Red Barn”
painted picture, which will be displayed in the new school.

Name or Organization:

 Mailing address:

Contact Email;

Donation amount:

Fill in the back of this form for the detailed engraving you want on your 4X8 brick. D.E.A.F.
and WSDAA reserve the right to approve all engraving on the brick.

For more information, contact: Carey.Price@cdhy.wa.gov

PAID in CASH _ PAID rr: CHECK ___
' Make checks out to:  D.E.A.F.
In the memo write: .WSD Brick Wall
Mail checks with form fo: PO BOX 2561, Vancouver, WA 98668
Or drop the order off at the WSDAA Office, Clarke Hall, WSD

Fundraising is supported by the Deaf
Education Advocates Foundation (D.E.AF.)
and Washington School for the Deaf Alumni

Association (WSDAA) |




Please only 20 lefters and spaces per line.

| imited 3 lines for each 4X8 brick.

LINE 1
LINE 2
LINE 3
Examples:
In Memory of ,
John Smith John Smith Class of 1922
Class of 1922
A LITTLE PROGRESS
John Smith

Class of 1922

EACH DAY ADDS UP
TO BIG RESULTS

The Smith Family




